

City of Albuquerque

April 5, 2000

Rick Quant Fort Knox Self Storage 6650 Edith Blvd. NE Albuquerque, NM 87113

Re: Settlement of your parking lot

Dear Mr. Quant,

Based upon a site visit previously conducted, it has come to the City's attention that you have a sinkhole problem in your parking lot near the inlet to your detention pond. It is recommended that you repair this problem as soon as possible to prevent the situation from worsening and possibly damaging public infrastructure.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Bradley L. Bingham, PE Hydrology Review Engineer

C: file



October 26, 1998

Guy Jackson, P.E. BPLW Architects & Engineers, Inc. 6200 Uptown Blvd. NE, Suite 400 Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

RE: Engineer's Certification for Fort Knox Self Storage (E15/D8) Submitted for Certificate of Occupancy Approval, Engineer's Stamp Dated 10/15/98.

Dear Mr. Jackson:

Based on the information provided, the above referenced Engineer's Certification for the Fort Knox Self Storage Facility at 6650 Edith Boulevard NE is adequate for final Certificate of Occupancy release.

If you have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance to you, please call me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Calongne, P.E.

City/County Floodplain Administrator

c: Andrew Garcia, City Hydrology File





City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

March 30, 1995

Guy Jackson
BPLW Architects & Engineers, Inc.
AFC # 5, Suite 400
2400 Louisiana Blvd. NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

The approved grading and have
The approved grading and have
drainage plan 3/24/95, not
drainage plan 3/24/95,

Lalongue
been dated Justin 10/6/95
2/10/95 - Justin 10/6/95

RE:

REVISED GRADING AND DRAINAGE PLAN FOR FT. KNOX SELF STORAGE, (E15/D8), SUBMITTED FOR SITE DEVELOPMENT PLAN AND BUILDING PERMIT APPROVAL, ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 2/10/95.

3/24/95

Dear Mr. Jackson:

Based on the information provided in the resubmittal of March 27, 1995, the above referenced plan is approved for Site Development Plan and Building Permit release.

Please be advised that prior to release of the Certificate of Occupancy, the Engineer's Certification, per the D.P.M. checklist, must be submitted to and approved by this office.

If you should have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance to you, please call me.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Calongne, P.E.

Susan Calargne

City/County Floodplain Administrator

c: Andrew Garcia, City Hydrology File

MAR 2 7 1005

